
 

  

  City Council Report 
 

Date:  May 2, 2016  

To:  City Council 

Through: John Pombier, Assistant City Manager   

 

From:  J. Matias Tafoya, Presiding City Magistrate 
            Paul Thomas, Court Administrator 

 

Subject: Amendments to Title1, Chapter 12, Section 3 Court Sustainability Fee 
  Citywide 
 

 

Strategic  

Initiatives 
 

Purpose and Recommendation 
 
The City Council previously adopted, and the Mesa Municipal Court implemented a 
Municipal Court Sustainability Fee in the amount of ($15.00) assessed and collected 
on a per/charge basis. The Sustainability Fee enhances and maintains the 
technological, operational, and security capabilities of the Municipal Court. The 
purpose of this report is to seek approval to clarify applicable provisions of the City 
Code regarding the Municipal Court Sustainability Fee. 

 

Background 
 
The Mesa Municipal Court has employed extensive use of technology for operational 
efficiencies and in providing web-services for the public. The Mesa Municipal Court is 
recognized as a national model by the National Center for State Courts, and the 
Sustainability Fee supports the continued use and expansion of technology in 
fulfilling the Court’s mission and service to the public. 
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Discussion 
 
A recent routine operational review by the Arizona Supreme Court confirmed that the 
Court appropriately assessed and collected the Sustainability Fee, but suggested 
that the City Code should be revised to more clearly reflect that the Sustainability 
Fee is assessed on a per/charge basis. 

 

Alternatives 
 
No alternatives are applicable. 
 

Fiscal Impact 
 
There would be no change in the assessment or collection of the Sustainability Fee.  
 

Coordinated With 
 
City Attorney’s Office 
City Clerk’s Office 


